
 

 

 
September 29, 2023 
 
 
 

Assigned Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor Notification 
 

This notice is to inform you that the Oregon Health Authority has calculated and assigned a 
Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor for Asante and its affiliated clinics as reported on 
the CBR-3 form: 

▪ Asante Ashland Community Hospital 
▪ Asante Rogue Regional Medical Center 
▪ Asante Three Rivers Medical Center 

 
The Oregon Health Authority has assigned a minimum spending floor of 
 
• $130,594,487 for fiscal year 2024, and 
• $141,362,913 for fiscal year 2025. 
 
Your previous spending floors were $87,486,693 for fiscal year 2022 and $93,994,008 for 
fiscal year 2023.  
 
As specified in OHA’s spending floor modification policy, any modification request and any 
associated documentation is subject to public posting and a 30-day public comment period.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Steven Ranzoni 
Hospital Policy Advisor 
OREGON HEALTH AUTHORITY 
Health Policy & Analytics Division 
Office of Health Analytics 
Steven.Ranzoni@oha.oregon.gov  
Cell: (503) 480-9598 
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https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/ANALYTICS/HospitalReporting/Spending_floor_modification_policy.pdf
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